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Blendi Hodai                                                                                                                    2.25.2025 

Forum for Educational Change 
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Republic of North Macedonia 

 

Dear Mr. Hodai, 

We are writing to you as representatives of Prof. Dr. Kocho Angjushev before all Departments and 

Agencies of the United States Government. 

It has come to our attention that your organization has unjustifiably and inappropriately linked Mr. 

Angjushev’s name to your projects, thereby causing undue harm to his reputation. Your attempt 

to associate him with alleged corruption in education is both baseless and misleading given that 

the visa restriction in question has no connection to his academic work as a professor. Indeed, this 

restriction, which we believe is politically motivated, is not based on any legitimate grounds.  It is 

currently under review by the appropriate authorities in Washington and we expect the restriction 

imposed on him to be lifted. We maintain a close working relationship with the world’s largest 

law firm, Dentons, in relation to such matters. 

Prof. Dr. Kocho Angjushev is a highly respected expert and professor at the Faculty of Mechanical 

Engineering at the state university in Skopje. He has maintained an impeccable academic record, 

having completed his doctoral studies in Germany and served as a visiting professor in the United 

Kingdom, and is one of the few professors who has successfully applied science in practice, 

creating more than 1,000 jobs in the country. His contributions to education and industry are 

widely recognized, making any attempt to misrepresent his reputation entirely unwarranted. 

Given the above, we formally demand that you immediately cease any further misuse of Mr. 

Angjushev’s name in your activities. 

Should such actions persist, we, as his legal representatives, will escalate this matter to the relevant 

institutions in both the United States and North Macedonia. This includes formally notifying 

authorities about the misuse of U.S.-funded NGO activities in North Macedonia. Furthermore, we 

will take into account the commitment of the North Macedonian government to align with U.S. 

policies, as well as recent statements and actions by the Department of Government Efficiency 

(DOGE) concerning the reassessment of funding for foreign NGOs, including your organization. 
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This reassessment will focus on ensuring that all funded projects and activities remain in alignment 

with U.S. policy objectives. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

RSB International 

 

 


